
APRIL 08 2016 

AIG in the Philippines Joins Habitat for 
Humanity in Juan Build 2016 Launch 

April 8 - AIG in the Philippines participates in 
"Juan Builds 2016" kick-off to help in 
constructing new homes for the residents of 
Sto. Tomas, Batangas. 

Senior management from different AIG 
entities - AIG Philippines Insurance, AIG 
Shared Services - Asia, AIG Shared Services - 
Philippines, AIG Global ADM Services - 

CTO (Philippines), and AIG Shared Services Corporation - Management Services (ROHQ) 
participated in this initial build. It involved house construction. The core committee members of 
AIG's IcSRV Manila were also present during the event. AIG volunteers will continue to help in 
the constructing new houses on Fridays of April. 

Established by the non-profit organization, Habitat for Humanity Philippines, this program aims 
to provide shelter for families who survived the typhoon. 

 AIG in the Philippines kicked off "Juan Builds 2016" with Habitat for Humanity on April 8 in 
Sto. Tomas, Batangas. 

The first of four activities that will take place every Friday this April consisted of cement-
mixing, gravel-laying, and excavation work. Senior management from different AIG entities 
participated in this initial build - AIG Philippines Insurance, AIG Shared Services - Asia, AIG 
Shared Services - Philippines, AIG Global ADM Services - CTO (Philippines), and AIG Shared 
Services Corporation - Management Services (ROHQ). The core committee members of AIG's 
IcSRV Manila were also present during the event. 

Established by the non-profit organization, Habitat for Humanity Philippines, this program aims 
to provide shelter for families who survived the typhoon. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
        

  
             

 
 


